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Ebeye SDA School visit the FSM Supreme Court 

FSM SUPREME COURT, Palikir, Pohnpei – On April 10, 2024, twelve eight grade 

students from Ebeye SDA School in the Republic of Marshall Islands visited the FSM 

Supreme Court. The visit was organized by Ebeye SDA School through the FSM Department 

of Education. 

The visiting group were received by the National Justice Ombudsman Johnny Peter and Staff 

Attorney David Johnson. They had the opportunity to briefly hear about the history of the 

Court and its functions, followed by a short tour of the office area.  

The FSM Judiciary is grateful that Ebeye SDA School chose the FSM Judiciary to be the site 

for the students to tour and explore career opportunities within the field of law.  

 

Thank you, Kalahngan, and Komol tata    

 


